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Newsletter – 28th February   Issue 20 

Letters sent home & e-School messages this week:  Basketball Event (Y3), Dorcas Project,  
 Careers Workshop Questionnaire, Parents Consultation Evening, Corona Virus Advice, 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

A warm welcome back after a rather wet half term break!  
 

We have been sad to say goodbye to some colleagues: Paula Williams and Lucie Richards left us 

just before half term.  After 8 years of offering incredibly effective support to many deaf pupils, 

Paula has decided to focus more upon her family whilst working for her husband’s business. 

Lucie was sadly only with us for a short time, but had a big impact on the children with whom 

she worked.  Finally, Colette Butler leaves us next week after almost 5 years of dedicated service 

meeting the needs of many of our pupils within the Hearing Impaired Department.  
 

I am pleased to say that we have welcomed 2 new members of staff: Mrs Ghadiali who is 

working in class RWB and Mrs Davis who has joined our Hearing Impaired Department.  
 

You will notice the appearance of new posters around school about personal hygiene. We are 

also talking to children about this.  It would be most helpful if you could reiterate these 

messages at home too.  I have added the posters to this newsletter for your information.  
 

Finally, I would like to reassure you once again that we are keeping a very careful eye on 

updates from Public Health England in order to ensure that we take appropriate action to keep 

the community safe during the uncertainty surrounding the spread of coronavirus.  
 

As ever, my best wishes for a happy weekend with your families.  
 

Clare Pankhania 

ATTENDANCE  

The display board at the front of the 

school shows each year group’s weekly 

attendance. 
 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET IS 96% 

BEST ATTENDANCE: 98.7% (CLASS 6H) 

WELL DONE! 
 

OUR WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS 

WELL BELOW TARGET AT 94.6% 
 

WE DO NEED TO SEE AN 
IMPROVEMENT IN OUR ATTENDANCE 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

 

Thursday 5th March 

PTA meeting 7.30pm – 9pm 
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PARENT ZONE 
 

*New Dates for Parenting Courses released* 
The Family Support Service have now released some new dates for parenting courses in High 
Wycombe. These courses are excellent and free to attend. They are running the following: 

 STOP – A supportive programme for parents of TEENS – For parents with young people 
aged between 10 and 16 covering: 

1. Avoiding power struggles 
2. Praise and encouragement 
3. Setting limits 
4. Consequences 
5. Brain development of teenagers 

Tuesday Evenings 6.30-8.30pm. First session starts 21st April at Castlefield Family Centre.  
 

 Henry Programme – For parents with children aged 0 – 5 years old covering: 
1. Responding to needs without giving in to demands 
2. Positive mealtimes including healthy eating 
3. Ideas for active play 
4. Understanding and managing behaviour for a happier home 

              Wednesday Mornings 9.30 – 11.30am. First session starts 29th April at Castlefield Family       
              Centre. 
 

 Stepping Stones Triple P – Positive Parenting programme – For parents with children with 
disabilities ages between 2 -16 years of age covering: 

1. Promoting children’s development 
2. Teaching new skills and behaviours 
3. Parenting routines 
4. Planning ahead 

                 Thursday mornings 9.30 – 11.30am. First session starts 30th April at Mapledean Family  
                  Centre. 
 

 Group triple P – Positive Parenting programme – For parents with children aged between 2 
and 10 years old covering: 

1. Positive parenting 
2. Helping children to develop 
3. Managing misbehaviour 
4. Planning ahead 

                 Wednesday mornings 10 – 12noon. First session starts 6th May at Disraeli School. 
 
For more information and to book on to the courses please use the following website: 
https://www.bucksfamilyinfo.org/kb5/buckinghamshire/fsd/advice.page?id=TNNwfojyII4  
 
Supporting Children mental health 
Please find attached some information on how parents can support their child’s mental health. 
 
 

Beccy Hatch 

Parent Support Worker 
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SHOP AT EDEN, HIGH WYCOMBE, AND YOU COULD WIN 

CASH FOR HIGHWORTH SCHOOL 

Simply register your till/receipt at Eden’s customer service desk  

every time you shop and nominate our school. 
 

Each £5 you spend will be converted into points. 
 

Those with the most points will win a share of £1,500. 

 

1ST PLACE - £1,000           2ND PLACE - £350              3RD PLACE - £150 
 

For more information and to check the progress of your school, visit 

WWW.EDENSHOPPING.CO.UK/QUIDSFOR KIDS 

 

8TH FEBRUARY TO 21ST APRIL 

http://www.edenshopping.co.uk/QUIDSFOR


 

 

 


